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Product/Process Change Notification 

Discontinuation of 65ºC Supercapacitor Cells and Modules 
Date:                          4th January 2016                          ID Number (MMDDYY):  010416 

Affected 
Products 

Part number Description 

S501DC107W2R7A Snap-in cell 

S501LF357V2R7A Snap-in cell 

S501LF357V2R7U Snap-in cell 

S301RP128R2R7W Screw terminal cell 

S301RS208R2R7W Screw terminal cell 

S301RV308R2R7W Screw terminal cell 

S02AT5006R016AU808 Screw terminal module 

S02AT1656R048AU808 Screw terminal module 

S02AT1656R048BU808 Screw terminal module 
 

Change Effective immediately, the above products are end of life. 
 
For the screw terminal cells and screw terminal modules, a new 85ºC series will be available 
soon. Details will follow.  

Justification 
and Benefits 

The 85ºC series has superior functionality to the previous 65ºC series.  

Effective Date  Last time orders will be accepted until March 31st,  2016.  MOQ for orders received between now 
and March 31st is 1000 pieces.  Please contact your local sales person to confirm the price. All 
last time buys will be NCNR. 

Sample 
Availability 

Availability of 85ºC screw terminal cells and screw terminal modules to be announced. Upon 
announcement of sample availability, please inform your local KEMET sales person of need.  

For General 
Information 
Contact 

Maryann Fulton 
Director of Electrolytic Business Development - Americas 
Phone number: (864) 967-6817  
E-mail: MaryannFulton@kemet.com 

 
 

KEMET Electronics Corporation Business Confidential:   

This notification is Business Confidential and should not be reproduced, copied or given to a third party 
without the express written permission of KEMET Electronics Corporation. 

 
 
 
 
  


